Dear Parents and Families, March 28, 2016

Monday (April 4th) is our next field tripl We are visiting the
majestic Crater Lake National Park. In addition to the awe-inspiring
winter views, we will be studying plant and animal winter adaptations.
Students will participate in a short ranger-guided snowshoe hike and
ranger-qguided group activities.

We leave the school at_8:00 am sharp. Please have your child to
school on time (I suggest arriving at 7:40 and coming down to class
early). Students will also need snacks, water, and a lunch. Electronics
are ok, and will be left on the bus.

We return between 5 and 5:15 pm, so please make arrangements
to have your child picked up at this time. It is still very much winter at
the lake. Please dress your child prepared for cold temperatures and
snow. Cost for this trip is $4.00 per student for the bus.

Please fill out the bottom portion of this letter and return.

Thank you,

Mr. Lewis

Mr. Hadley
Yes, my student, may attend the field trip.
I would like to go too! Name

Phone

_____Please have the school pack a lunch for my student.

(If you select this please send your student with adequate snacks and water
for the entire day.)

Parent Signhature

How my child is getting home.
Phone number




